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	President
	Thank you very much.  Well I think on that note, thank you Professor Crock for giving us your time again and we again look forward to receiving some of your other articles that we haven’t already got.  Thank you all very much for so attentively listening today and for some of you giving evidence today.  It’s a rather waring process.  I would like to thank my team - the legal team, our medical experts who came today.  As you know the next stage of this, is further visits to other detention centres to Darwin to Melbourne and to Adelaide.  We will hold another public hearing in Melbourne, and I hope that we can generate a growing level of interest in really getting the facts right about the nature of our detention of children and the impact that it is having on them and the efforts by the Government and the Department to ameliorate those conditions and achieve an outcome that is just one and one that accords so far as we are concerned, with fundamental principles of international law.  So thank you all very much for being here today and we look forward to hearing from any of you who might wish to make a submission or give us information that we haven’t otherwise got or share a story.  We would love to hear it.  So please let us know.  Thank you very much.
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